
PDS Minutes for October 16, 2007 
 
• Dues for the 2007-2008 academic year have been lowered to $10.  Please get dues 

to Audrey, our Treasurer, as soon as possible. 
• Juliet has come up with some ideas for t-shirts for the society.  If you have any 

ideas that you would like to see on PDS shirts send them in via e-mail or bring to 
the next meeting so we can vote on a design and get them ordered! 

• The directory of PDS members will be sent out via e-mail and also will be posted 
on the website.  If you have not filled out a release form for Dr. Tanaka please do so 
at the next meeting. 

• The date for Dr. Thibodeau's Passport to Dentistry was voted on. The majority of 
members chose January 17-18 before we return for spring semester. 

• Med/Dent 101, a seminar on getting into medical and dental school, will be held on 
October 23 at 5:00 in the Shippee Pit.  They will be discussing the admissions 
process and there will be time to ask questions of current students and advisors. 

• There is a Spring Break for those interested in health care service work that will be 
held in Philadelphia this year.  The applications are due November 9 and more 
information can be obtained from the Community Outreach office or from Chris 
Soares who ran the trip last year. See volunteer.uconn.edu for more info. 

• Those volunteering for the Special Olympics volleyball tournament, it will take 
place Sunday, October 28 from 6:30am to 6:30pm. A bus will be provided. If 
anyone is interested in signing up please contact our Vice President Vivianne Trinh. 

• We would like to start forming some DAT study groups for anyone interested, 
especially those taking their DAT in the next year. Look out for more information at 
future meetings. 

• The next meeting has been changed because it falls on Halloween. We will now 
meet OCTOBER 30 at 7:00. Sorry for any inconvenience. 

http://www.volunteer.uconn.edu/
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